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MolinaHealthcare.com 

 
Overview of Prior Authorization Requirement Changes 

Effective April 1st, 2023  
 
Effective April 1st, 2023 , Molina Healthcare of Florida will be updating several codes on 
our Prior Authorization Code Matrix for our Medicaid line of business.   
 
The code updates are listed below, and will also be found on Molina’s website, at 
www.MolinaHealthcare.com, in the Forms section, Prior Authorization Code Matrix. 
 
Codes that are Not Covered for Medicaid (as of 04/01/2023): 

• Q5126, A4239, E2102, 90678, E0637, E0638, E0641, E0642, E2301, E2103, A9607 
 
Codes that will require a Prior Auth for Medicaid (as of 04/01/2023): 

• 93228 
 

 

If you need further assistance, please contact Molina Healthcare at 855-322-4076. 
Thank you for your continued care to our members! 
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